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The Official Board held a short meeting Sunday, May 7th, immediately 
following the Sunday School period ... 

Pastor Stone: 
Present were: Bros. Cook, Davis, Gerhart, Massucci, Sakash, Sampson, 
and Wiktorchik; Sisters Huff, Sampson, Wallen and Muir. (12) 

Pastor Stone explained the purpose of the meeting: the reactivation 
of the David and Adele Schmiel membership. 

Motion was made by Sister Huff, seconded by Sister Manor, to reactivate 
this membership - put to vote and carried .. Notice will go out in the 
mail to the Schmiels. 

The meeting was then dismissed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

-- RuteC. Muir 


